
 

 

 

Shoreline Grade 8 

Leaving Ceremony  

& Celebration 

Wednesday, June 25
th 

 

Our Grade 8 leaving ceremony will take place in the 

gym at 10:00 am.  Families are welcome to attend 

and we ask that you please arrive by 9:45 am so we 

can begin promptly at 10:00 am with students. 

 

Following the ceremony, there will be opportunities 

for students and families to take photos of and with 

their grade 8 child(ren). 

 

After families depart we will have a BBQ outside for 

our grade 8’s followed by an afternoon of slip and 

slide and water fun.  We look forward to celebrating 

our grade 8 students with you. 


